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03/10/2018  16:06:332018/4192/P OBJ Jolene Skordis As a resident of Primrose Hill I am really saddened to see that the back building of 79 Gloucester Avenue, 

which used to be low-lying and hardly visible from the street, has now risen substantially, with new windows 

visible from the street.  It is also covered in awful rendering.   The fact that this has been built without planning 

permission is unfathomable - we have many processes and rules to protect this conservation area from this 

type of development, which completely detracts from the charm of the area. 

Please require the owner to restore the building to its previous iteration.
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